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Welcome to the OSCR Reporter newsletter, your
regular update of the latest charity sector news
from the Scottish Charity Regulator.

 

New Sector Overview Report now
available

We have a published the latest version of our
Sector Overview Report, covering the period from
January to March 2024.

The report provides an outline of the charity sector
in Scotland over the last three months, based on
the information provided by charities on the
Scottish Charity Register.

The report details the scale and scope of the
charity sector, what it looks like and what issues
are influencing and challenging charities in
Scotland. It is a dynamic, interactive report which
allows readers to filter data and select different
options to view the most relevant information.
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Read the Sector Overview Report

 

OSCR's Chief Executive

OSCR’s Chief Executive, Maureen Mallon, will
retire at the end of June 2024.

Making the announcement, Marieke Dwarshuis,
OSCR's Chair said: "We are immensely grateful to
Maureen Mallon for her dedicated work over the
past five years. During this time, she has led the
organisation successfully through a period of
tremendous challenge, which has helped us to
emerge stronger and ready for the next chapter of
OSCR’s story.

"I’m delighted to be able to announce that we have
appointed Katriona Carmichael as OSCR’s next
Chief Executive Officer.

"I know that our staff and board members, and
indeed the wider charity sector in Scotland, will
join with me in wishing Maureen a long and happy
retirement, and in providing Katriona with a warm
welcome when she takes up her post in July."

Read more about Maureen Mallon's retirement
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Scottish Ministers test demand for
review of key aspects of charity law

The Scottish Government want to hear the views
of the public on whether there should be a review
of key aspects of charity law and, if so, what you
think the purpose and parameters of this should
be.

Contribute to the consultation
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